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The military-patriotic units "Rubezh" and "Sokol"
proudly celebrate their third anniversary!

The military-patriotic units "Rubezh" and "Sokol" are proud to celebrate their third
anniversary!

The ceremonial event on this occasion took place on December 21 at the secondary school
No. 18 named after E. Polotskaya in Polotsk. Among the invited guests was the director of the
Polotsk CSMS. During the event, the club members demonstrated their strength and
endurance in relay races. We are proud that the children of our employees are joining the
ranks of young patriots.

Over the years, children from Polotsk and Novopolotsk schools have received a unique
opportunity to develop their skills and abilities necessary for service in the Armed Forces of
the Republic of Belarus. Under the wise guidance of experienced mentors from military unit
5530, they learn not only physical training, but also the spirit of patriotism and teamwork.
Such young people grow up to be true defenders of their homeland and heroes of the
country. Congratulations and wish them bright victories. Let your efforts not weaken, and let
the desire for new achievements always remain in first place!



